

Police Department

Nannette H. Hegerty Chief of Police

December 13, 2004

Member of the Common Council c/o City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt 200 East Wells Street – Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Common Council Members:

In correspondence, dated July 6, 2004, I appointed Deputy Chief Brian O'Keefe and Captain Susan Edman to serve on the Milwaukee Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault. Due to some personnel changes and the transfer of Captain Edman to the Criminal Investigation Bureau, I wish to change one of the Milwaukee Police Department's representatives. It is my intent to appoint Captain Denita Ball, commander of the Sensitive Crimes Division, to serve with the Commission. I am confident that Captain Ball will enhance the efforts of the Commission regarding domestic violence and sexual assault.

Sincerely,

NANNETTE H. HEGERTA

CHIEF OF POLICE

c: Mayor Tom Barrett Deputy Chief Brian O'Keefe Captain Denita Ball Captain Susan Edman